
the 1340 spot 

AUGUSTA, GEORGIA 

SERVING A MAJOR SOUTHEASTERN MARKET 
February 5, 1947 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
185 Williams Street 
Glastonbury, Conn. 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Received your letter of the 28th, reporting 

our transmission test of the same day, and 

we appreciate same very much. After checking 

your letter with our log, we find that your 

report is correct. 

Sincerely yours, 

Chief Engineer 
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